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WHAT'S
HAPPENING THIS

SUMMER IN
DIVISION 5?



INTRODUCTION

Hello everyone my name is Meredith
Sackman. I am your new LTG for Division 5.
My home Key Club is Terry Key Club, Terry
Montana. This is my first official newsletter
of my term so bear with me. My home Key
Club is a small newly chartered club in
eastern Montana. I am a Junior this year
and have been in Key Club for 3 years and  I
am so excited to be serving Division 5 on
the District Board. 



This year we are trying to
emphasize on the senior
challenge. For thoes of you who
don't know what the senior
challange is, it is a challange
amogst clubs to see wich﻿ club can
replace their seniors with new Key
Club members. The goal is to have
every senior in your club find a
freshman to replace them to get
member numbers up. If your club
dosn't have any seniors have
juniors or sophmores try and
recrut upcoming freshman to join
Key Club. 

GOALS 



CUSTER COUNTY KEY CLUB 

TERRY KEY CLUB 

This summer Custer County Key Club has collected
blankest and donations for their local animal
shelters. Their club also plans of painting and
recycling old pallets to either auction or sell. Many of
their members have been doing independent
community services such as mowing lawns and
pulling weeds. 

This summer Terry Key Club has helped with Rock’N on the
Corner. Witch was a fun community get together, with live
music, good food, and a camping spot for everyone! The
event was June 16th-18th and was took place at the local
Four Corners. Terry's Key Club helped out with taking shifts
for fun games they came up with! For our future plans,
Terry will do a annual local movie for the community. This
will take place July 20th at the Terry High School football
field. There we will be showing the Parent Trap, with an
inflatable screen. A well as concessions! Terry also plans to
volunteer at their local nursing home, spending time with
the residents and having an ice cream social as as part of
an agreement for the hospital donating supplies to last
years  movie production. 



DAWSON COUNTY KEY CLUB

SIDNEY KEY CLUB

This summer Sidney Key Club plans on working
along side with their Local Kiwanis group for a pie
social at their local Veteran's park this July. The club
activly volenteers at their local Boys and Girls club
but this summer their schedule is full. Closer to the
school year the club plans on putting together
"Freehsman Survival" bags for their schools incoming
freshman.

DCHS Key Club has worked with their local Kiwanis to raise
flags  on important holidays and take them down, They
worked with their local library to help setup and take down
a cultural festival in their local park. DCHS has helped
several members of their community move. DCHS helped
direct runners competing in a triathlon and sold tickets
with their fair with their local Kiwanis. Their club has also
been trying to work with our community collage or library
to host an outdoor movie night with cardboard box cars as
seats.

 


